
From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca> 
Sent: Wednesday, September 24, 2025 11:08 AM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Cc: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0044
 

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:
Please reconsider this rate hike. I live in a modest home, with my partner and no children. We
do not consume a lot of energy and our bills are already a struggle to pay. Our delivery fee
alone is always more than our actual usage, let alone regulatory charges and tax. Not to
mention, consistent brown-outs this summer with no explanation or understandable cause,
which I believe fried the control panel in my only 2 year old oven. We are not receiving the
service to justify a rate hike. Please think about the state of the economy and how people are
struggling right now when you consider this decision.

Name: Sara Crombez

Do you reside in the impacted service area?: Yes

 




